
Please note: This is a copy of the newsletter sent to students. The formatting is a little different to the online version, 
due to content being copied over to Word/Adobe. These aren’t in the final newsletter; this is a guide for your 
information. 
 
Dynamic content (content specific to Faculty/campus/level etc.) features at the end of this document but for students 
it’s integrated into the body of the newsletter. 
 

Degree Shows, jobshop, IT shutdown 
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The summer holidays are here... 
 

Hooray, it's June - for most of you that means the summer holidays! If you're still in Bristol, 

head over to visit the Degree Shows - the Environment and Technology show takes place 

tonight and the Creative Industries show opens tomorrow. Below is a sneak peek of what to 

expect at the Creative Industries show. And look out for a social media takeover by your fellow 

students! 

   

 

http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-12VHU-0E232M8C37-1/fw.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-12VHU-0E232M8C37/cr.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/students
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/degreeshows/environmentandtechnology.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/degreeshows/creativeindustries.aspx
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/uwebristol/
https://twitter.com/UWEBristol


  

 

Watch the sneak peek of the Creative Industries Degree Show  

  

 

 

Extenuating Circumstances - final reminder  
 

Tomorrow, Friday 2 June (14:00), is the deadline to submit Extenuating 

Circumstances applications for modules completed by the end of assessment period two. We 

recommend contacting an Information Point to discuss your circumstances before applying. 

 

Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Resit coursework 

If you've received your provisional coursework marks and you know you haven't passed 

you can get started on resit coursework now. If you wait until you have your final 

results, you'll only have 3 or 4 weeks to turn it around - so get a head start! 

 

The resit coursework deadline is Tuesday 11 July. Get in touch if you have any 

questions or have issues impacting your ability to attempt your resit coursework. 
 

 

 

Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OhRHZeb3iyI
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/assessments/extenuatingcircumstances.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/assessments/extenuatingcircumstances.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OhRHZeb3iyI


 

Results publication dates 
 

Results will start to be published from Tuesday 20 June – find out when your results will be 

released. 

   

 

 

University Health Centre 
closed for the summer 

 

The University Health Centre will be closed 

for the summer from 15:30 on Friday 16 

June and will reopen at 08:30 on Monday 4 

September. 

 

If you're registered with the University 

Health Centre, you can still see a doctor 

at The Old School Surgery in Fishponds. 

     

 

 

Advance notice of IT 
maintenance weekend 

 

We'll be carrying out essential IT 

maintenance work from 16:30 on Friday 23 

June until 08:30 on Monday 26 June. 

 

This means some systems will be 

unavailable, so we suggest you check your 

results and download anything you may 

need before then! 

     

 

 

Reasonable adjustments for resits 
 

If you're eligible for reasonable adjustments and think you'll have resits in July, check your 

adjustments are in place on the myUWE Personal Details tab. 

 

If they're not showing or you have any questions, let Disability Services know by Friday 16 

June so they can arrange these for you. 

 

Contact Disability Services 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Renew your Active Card membership for just £150 
 

… that's £65 off the normal price! This one-off payment gives you access to a gym 

membership, unlimited fitness classes, social sport and more. 

 

You'll need to renew before your current Active Card membership expires. Now you've saved 

£65, we're asking #HowWouldYouSpendYours? Find us on Facebook or Instagram to be in with 

a chance of winning a £50 Amazon or ASOS voucher. 

 

Renew via the online store 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/degreeclassification/awardboardsandresults
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/degreeclassification/awardboardsandresults
http://www.oldschoolsurgery.org.uk/
http://www.oldschoolsurgery.org.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/its/scheduledinterruptions.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/its/scheduledinterruptions.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport/disabilityservices/contactdisabilityservices.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/uwecentreforsport/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/384870117/
http://store.uwe.ac.uk/product-catalogue/centre-for-sport/membership/students/student-active-card-membership-extension-1-year


 

In case you missed it...  
  

 

We've climbed 16 places in The Guardian league table 
 

We've risen to joint 52nd position in the annual rankings published by The Guardian 

newspaper, up from 68th last year - great news! 

 

Film production and photography and philosophy are in the top 10, and a further seven subject 

areas earned top 20 places - architecture; art, design and crafts; education; journalism, 

publishing and public relations; earth and marine sciences; and politics. 

 

Read the full story 
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SIGN UP TO OUR JOBSHOP 
 

We provide lots of opportunities for you here at The Students' Union, including our amazing 

Jobshop! We advertise part-time and holiday jobs available on campus, here at The Students’ 

Union and around Bristol. 

 

Whether part-time work is about earning extra money or gaining valuable skills and experience, 

we can help find a role that suits you. 

 

Sign up to our vacancy mailing list  

 

 

 

  

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR NIGHTLINE 
 

We're setting up a Nightline to provide students with a confidential listening service after office 

hours. We're looking for student volunteers to take part to answer calls and emails and help out 

with our social media. If you're interested, get in contact! 

 

Email in to find out more  

 

 

 

   

 

 
   

http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3609
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/latestnews/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/ents/
http://thestudentsunion.co.uk/opportunities/jobs
mailto:vpcommwelfare@uwe.ac.uk?subject=I%27m%20interested%20in%20helping%20with%20Nightline
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/


 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol, BS16 1QY 

 

   

 

Copyright 2017 ⓒ UWE Bristol 

As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 

   

 

Dynamic content: 

Home students: 

Don't forget to vote in the General Election 
 

We're sure it's not escaped your notice that it's the General Election in a week's time! Make sure you find 

out where your local polling station is - they're open from 07:00 to 22:00 on Thursday 8 June. 

 

City Campus: 

Please clear your belongings from Bower Ashton 
 

Shortly D block will be demolished to make way for Building 2. So this means we need you to collect your 

work, belongings and equipment from Bower Ashton by Friday 9 June. 

 

This includes lockers, coursework, Degree Show work and bikes. 

 

If you've already gone for the summer, could you ask a friend or family member who's local to come and 

collect your belongings? Any belongings left behind will be disposed of as part of our plans for getting 

ready to demolish D Block and start Building 2. 

 

Questions? Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/termdates/2016-17termdates.aspx
mailto:infopoint@uwe.ac.uk
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/contactus.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-12VHU-0E232M8C37/uns.aspx
mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx


PGT: 

Reasonable adjustments for July/August exams 
 

If you're eligible for reasonable adjustments and you think you'll have resits or you're due to take an 

exam in July/August, check your adjustments are in place on the myUWE Personal Details tab. 

 

If they're not showing or you have any questions, let Disability Services know by Friday 16 June. 

 

Contact Disability Services 

 

 

 

 

 

Level 0, 1 & 2 home: 

Need a job this summer? 
 

Gain valuable work experience and earn at least £300 a week through our Undergraduate Internship 

Scheme. 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

 

Level 3 (FET, HAS and SCA): 

UWE Bristol and Santander Graduate Internships 
 

The summer 2017 UWE Bristol and Santander Graduate Internships Scheme provides a high-quality 

opportunity for our 2017 graduates to gain valuable work experience in a range of employment sectors 

and you'll earn at least £300 a week. 

 

Check our webpage for eligibility criteria 

 

 

 

 

 

Level 3 and PGT: 

 

Register for your graduation ceremony - final reminder 

If you're eligible to graduate in July, you'll have received an invitation to your ceremony 

to your university email account. 

 

Let us know by Thursday 15 June whether you're coming or not through our online 

registration system. 
 

 

 

Register your attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport/disabilityservices/contactdisabilityservices.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/vacanciesandworkexperience/undergraduateinternships/undergraduateinternships.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/vacanciesandworkexperience/graduateinternships.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/whatson/awardsceremonies/howtoattend/registration.aspx


Postgraduate open events 
 

Are you interested in further study? We've got two open events lined up: 

 

Bristol Business School, Saturday 17 June 10:00-12:00 

Environment and Technology, Saturday 17 June, 13:00-15:00 

Find out how we can help you you turn 'I want to be...' into 'Now I am...'. 

 

Glenside and Gloucester 

    

 Health care staff and students train 
the public in basic life support 

 

Our health care staff and students aimed to train 200 visitors 

in CPR during the Gloucester Tall Ships festival, but they more 

than doubled this, training 431 people. Well done everyone! 

 

See more on Twitter 

 

 

 

 

    

PGT: 

 

 

    

 

 

The Postgraduate Taught Experience 

Survey is your opportunity to tell us about 

your course and share your experiences. 

Have your say and shape the future of your 

course and UWE Bristol. 

 

Have your say 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

http://info.uwe.ac.uk/events/event.aspx?id=21371
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/events/event.aspx?id=21378
https://twitter.com/adultuwe
https://uwe.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/ptes2017

